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March 16, 2023 
 
Ms. Yen Chen, Project Manager 
Division of Spent Fuel  
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Docket No. 72-1040 
Certificate of Compliance (CoC) No. 1040 
 
Subject:  Submittal of Supplemental Information on HI-STORM UMAX Amd 3 – Non-

Proprietary Version 
 
Reference: [1] Holtec Letter 5021069, “Submittal of Supplemental Information on HI-STORM 

UMAX Amd 3,” letter to Y. Chen (NRC) from K. Manzione (Holtec) dated March 3, 
2023 

 
Dear Ms. Chen: 
 
In Reference [1], Holtec submitted supplemental information on HI-STORM UMAX Amd 3.  
This letter provides a non-proprietary version of the RAI responses submitted as attachment 1 to 
the previous letter 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (856)-797-0900 ext. 3951. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Kimberly Manzione 
Director of Licensing – NMSS Projects 
Holtec International 
 
Attachments 
Attachment 1: HI-STORM UMAX Amendment 3 Supplemental Responses (Non-Proprietary) 
 


